
 

Sunday, May 9th, 2021 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 

Firstly, I’d like to take the opportunity to wish all of our parents and guardians a very Happy Mother’s Day.  
Secondly, I’d like to thank everyone for their participation in our Catholic Education Week activities including 
the Wednesday Mass celebrated by His Eminence Thomas Cardinal Collins and our school liturgy on Friday. 
Don’t forget to tag our Twitter account @HST_YCDSB if you have completed any of the activities.  Please see 
the information below for the upcoming week at Holy Spirit CES. 
 
A Mother’s Day Prayer 

Bless our mothers loving God, 
bless and care for our mothers always. 

May they always be beloved and cherished. 
Help us to be grateful and helpful, 

not just on Mother’s Day but every day. 
We make this prayer in the name of Jesus 

who loved his mother very much. 
 

– Lisa Freemantle and Les Miller, Words for the Journey for Kids  
(https://carfleo.com/2020/05/06/mothers-day-prayers/) 

 

Music Monday Video Presentation 

This year, our students in Grade 4 to 8 have prepared nature note compositions during Catholic Education 

Week for Music Monday.  You can view the video with this link:  Music Monday Presentation 

 

OPACE Virtual Conference 2021 

The upcoming OAPCE Virtual Conference takes place on May 14 – 15, 2021 and is open to all parents and 
guardians.  There will be a host of excellent speakers providing wonderful resources for parents which include 
Kevin Frankish, Anthony Perrotta, Wayne Jones, Teresa Hartnett, and Dr. Josephine Lombardi.  For more 
information and to register for the conference, please go to www.oapce.org. 
 

Sports Aurora: All Sport One Day Event 
Sport Aurora is offering students in the Aurora Community the opportunity to participate in their All Sport One 
Day event. Registration is now free and begins May 12th.  Spaces are limited and Public Health guidelines will 
be adhered to.  Please see the flyer below for details.  
 

Attendance Update 

Families are reminded that students must log in to their Google Classroom and Google Meet at 8:25 am for 

morning attendance.  This includes also being logged in at 12:20 pm for afternoon attendance.  For the safety 

of students, the Safe Arrival system will call families who have not reported their child’s absence or late.  If you 

do receive this call, you can verify your child’s attendance by leaving a message on the school answering 

machine or emailing us directly at hst@ycdsb.ca .  Both systems are checked regularly throughout the day.  

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 

 

Twitter & School Website 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=RPo3dwM8Uzg
http://www.oapce.org/
mailto:hst@ycdsb.ca


For information, including the parent weekly updates, please visit our website at this link: Holy Spirit School 
Website.  You can also follow us on Twitter:  @HST_YCDSB 

Yours in Catholic Education, 

Mr. A. Modica 

Principal 

anthony.modica@ycdsb.ca 

https://hst.ycdsb.ca/
https://hst.ycdsb.ca/


 


